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Child protection: procedure for parents 
 

I am worried about my child or another child in the school. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

I am concerned about the safety of 
my/a child. 

 
I can speak to the class teacher. 

If I am still worried, I can talk to the 
teacher responsible for child protection 

(Mrs Watson) or her deputy  
(Mrs Monteith). 

 

If I am still worried, I can talk to the 
Principal (Mr Moore). 

 
 

If I am still worried, I can write to 
the Chairperson of the Board of 

Governors. 
 

I have the option of contacting the local 
child protection team (0300 1000300)or 

the PSNI (028 9025 9299) at any time. 

 


